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News

Tax Analysts Publishes Groom Comments on 
IRS Government Plan Initiative

Groom Law Group submitted a letter to the IRS on May 19, 2009 
to provide comments planned IRS survey of governmental plans. 
Tax Analysts published the letter, “Attorneys Ask IRS to Drop 
Some Questions in Governmental Plans Survey”, on May 22, 
2009.
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